
A HUGE well done to our Year 6 children who have been completing 
their end of Key Stage 2 SATs this week!  They were all amazing and we are so 

proud of them and how far they have progressed. We really hope that they will be well 
rewarded for all their hard work.  Our incredible Year 6 team are planning some exciting 
events to ensure that the children’s final half term at primary school will be a fun and 

memorable one.                                                                              Amy Young, Head teacher 
 
 

 

School Uniform – Uniform Bank 
 

Since we know that many parents begin to think 
ahead to the next school year early, we would like to 
remind everyone that our uniform consists of a white 
shirt or polo shirt, grey trousers or skirt, red 
sweatshirt, jumper or cardigan (with optional plain 
red fleece) and plain black shoes.   In addition to our 
normal uniform, in summer term we allow grey or 
black school shorts or red checked dresses to be 
worn.  Please ensure that children are dressed in 
accordance with our policy. 
 
In an effort to assist in these difficult economic times, 
we are hoping to set up a UNIFORM BANK in our 
main reception. If you have any good quality uniform 
that no longer fits, please drop it in to school.  We 
will then sort and store it for parents to utilise. 

 

Uniform comprises of: 

White shirt or polo shirt 

Grey trousers or skirt 

Red sweatshirt, cardigan or jumper 

Black shoes 
  

 
 
  

 

Adults on school site. 
We have had several recent reports about 
inappropriate behaviour from a small minority of 
adults when they have been coming to drop off or 
collect children. 
A reminder that we look to adults as positive role models 
for our children, and there should be NO SMOKING, 
VAPING, SWEARING or SPITTING on school site. 
In addition, we ask that adults should avoid bringing dogs 
onto the school site.  If it is necessary, please remember 
that dogs must be carried at all times. 
 
 

 

 

COMING SOON 

Captain Cook Run to Paris and Olympic Event 

 

 

 

Watch out for exciting news about our brand new 

Olympic themed flexible topic for 2024!  Our very 

own CC Olympic Event will be held at the Sports 

Village on Tuesday 11th June, and we will be 

launching our Run to Paris challenge next week! 

More details to follow. 
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Key Dates 

Further dates and information will follow as we 

continue through the year but please find below 

an outline of key diary dates.  

 Wed 22nd May – Break up for Half Term 

 Thurs 23rd & Fri 24th May - PD Days 

 Mon 3rd June – Return to school 

 W/c 10th June – KS1 phonics check 

 Tue 11th June – School Olympic Event 

 Thurs 4th July – Summer Fair 

 Tue 16th July – New teacher Drop-ins 

 Tue 16th July – Year 6 cinema and bowling trip 

  Fri 19th July - Break up for Summer 

 Tue 3rd Sep – Children return to school 

 

Parking 

Please could all adults parking on 

Stokesley Road when they collect or 

drop off children show consideration 

for residents by ensuring that they 

park safely and not across driveways.  

 

Friends of Captain Cook School 
 

A massive thank you to our newly formed Friends of 

Captain Cook School parent group, which has 

already been hard at work fundraising through our 

highly successful colouring competition and 

tonight’s hotly anticipated Year 5 and 6 discos!  If 

you would like to get involved, please contact Mrs 

Clay in the school office. 

https://www.google.co.uk/search?safe=strict&biw=1920&bih=1024&tbm=isch&sa=1&q=calendar+clipart&oq=calendar+clipart&gs_l=psy-ab.3...79119.82161.0.82283.16.14.0.0.0.0.83.547.7.7.0....0...1.1.64.psy-ab..9.7.544...0j0i67k1.U_GAeyAuBwk

